POHOKURA  ROAD
DO YOU HUNT OR FISH IN THIS AREA

Are you aware that Timberlands has erected locked forestry gates at this Access
(Pohokura Road north of Waipunga Falls)
These gates are on Public land and need to be removed.
You can help by emailing your concern to the following organization and asking them to help get this put right. If you do nothing we will lose this access.
Department of Conservation
Napier-ao@doc.govt.nz
Include your full name and address.

Paul Elstone.
0272887655

